
September 8, 1978 

Road Closure 

 

On September 8, 1978 it was Resolved that, in conjunction with action taken by Cumberland 

Township on portions of roads that extend in both townships that Benner Road be closed from 

Benner buildings to Cumberland township line and that the portion of Rock Creek Ford Road 

between Ramsburg buildings and Rock Creek be closed;   and be further purposed that township 

council prepare necessary documents and notices to comply with laws regarding vacation of 

public roads.   

 

(No copy available) 

 

 

 

Also on September 8, 1878, a resolution was made about Davies salvage yard:  Resolved that, 

the recent complaint by letter from Swope and Frazee of Gettysburg complaining about Davies 

salvage yard be referred to township council with instructions to make recommendations for any 

legal action which appears appropriate to remedy complaint.   

 

(No copy available) 

 


